
From: Johnny Bradberry 
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 2:00 PM 
To: Lori Dupont 
Subject: FW: SBA Declined 
 
Lori, 
FYI---Got this today----I have not received a communication on August 16th as indicated here. Please pass 
on to Pat for review. 
Thanks, 
 
Johnny B. Bradberry 
Executive Assistant to the Governor for Coastal Activities 
CPRA, Chairman 
225-342-7669 phone 

“If serving is below you, leadership is beyond you.”  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Aaron amedee [mailto:a.amedee@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 12:16 PM 

To: Johnny Bradberry 

Subject: SBA Declined 

 

Good afternoon, 

My name is Aaron Amedee. I am writing you today in support of Mr. Murray Wennerlund's public 
input sent to you Thursday the 16th of August.  

I encourage you to place the solution for the SBA Declined loan issue on the Task Force agenda 
and to vote in favor of the policy to follow public law 115-123 as official state guidance for the 
estimated 3,800 Louisiana citizens that declined the SBA loan. 

Thank you for your time.  

Aaron Amedee  
3604 S. Bahin Ct. 
Baton Rouge La, 70816 
 


